
Project Update   February 2022  

 

 

OFFICIAL 

Mitcham Hills Road Corridor 
Upgrade 
 
Project Update 
 

Dear Stakeholder 

Following community feedback regarding the Mitcham Hills projects, the Department for 
Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is reviewing how the projects might be delivered 
taking into consideration approvals, their timing and subsequent staging of works.  

Although this work can be safely delivered during bushfire season, we understand it is the 
community’s preference to avoid this time. This is another factor being taken into consideration. 

We are going to use this time to progress planning work for Laffers Road. Thank you to those 
community members who provided feedback about Laffers Road at the November 2021, 
community information sessions. 

Planning work has commenced to identify opportunities to upgrade this location. The Department is 
continuing to invite the community to provide feedback until 25 March 2022, by visiting the project 
website at www.dit.sa.gov.au/mitchamhills  

All feedback received will be reviewed by the project team and used to help inform the 
development of a draft concept plan for Laffers Road. This draft concept plan will be made 
available for community feedback in mid-2022.  

Kind Regards, 

Mitcham Hills Road Corridor Upgrade Project Team 

 


